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2nd May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Re: Brooke Weston Trust Presentation Evening 
 
I am writing to invite you to our BWT Presentation Evening to celebrate the sporting success of the last academic 
year. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been nominated for an award.  The Presentation Evening will take 
place at Corby Cube on Thursday 11th May 2017 6.30pm -8.30pm. 
 
Can you please indicate on the slip below how many seats you would like to book for the Event, including your 
child’s place.  Please return the slip to school reception. 
 
Please note that individual and group photography will take place throughout the evening, please could you notify 
the school if you do not wish your child to be photographed. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Miss K Smith, BWT Director of Sport on 01945 585237 or at 
ksmith@thomasclarksonacademy.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BWT Presentation Evening – Thursday 11th May 2017 
 
Student Name:…………………………………………………….…… Form:………………… 
 
My son /daughter will be/ will not be* attending the Presentation Evening. (*Please delete as appropriate) 
 
I require…………..seats 
 
Signed:…………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Print Name:……………………………………………………………. 
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